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Macquarie University: 
Professional Staff Transformation Restructures 
Your union, the CPSU NSW, has been provided with Workplace Change Proposals in the following areas: 

• Project E (External Engagement) Stream 1 
• Higher Degree Research 
• Research Innovation 

The CPSU NSW is extremely concerned about further Professional job cuts and will be fighting to protect 
your Job Security and working conditions. 

The CPSU NSW is also concerned about the impact of the Change Proposals on your workload and health 
and safety. 

The CPSU NSW will be providing submissions in relation to the proposals and invites your feedback. 

If you have any questions or feedback, please email: 

Susan Emery CPSU NSW Industrial Officer  
semery@psa.asn.au 

Kirra Jackson CPSU NSW Organiser  
kjackson@psa.asn.au 

Not a member? 

During this time of significant workplace change there is no more important time to join the CPSU NSW. 
Sign up at www.psa.asn.au/join.  

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
http://www.psa.asn.au/join

